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My response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference – B0944 – Inchgarth Road

I am in favour of this development bid for the following reasons.

It will provide a very much needed new link road connecting North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road. This will replace the use of small, dangerous local roads

with extremely difficult and blind site lines at each junction. Safety will be improved for pedestrians and cyclists also.

It will offer the potential to improve the public transport provision in the area.

The additional facilities such as a pharmacy, doctor’s surgery, café, etc will be very welcome as there is nothing available to the immediate east of Cults.

The opening up of this site for use of retirement homes is worthy of support and a good use of the land given a large percentage is going to be in public open

space.
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